
 
 The Transparency Reporting Pilot for Financial Remedy Proceedings 

The pilot scheme for the reporting of financial remedy proceedings started on 29 January 2024 pursuant to guidance issued by me on 11 December ( https://www.judiciary.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Reporting.PilotScheme.Final_.President.pdf) 
It has taken place in the Central Family Court, Birmingham and Leeds. It has proceeded smoothly with no significant issues reported.  
As anticipated in the December guidance, financial remedy cases proceeding in the Royal Courts of Justice at High Court level will now be included in the pilot scheme with effect from Monday 11 November 2024. 
Sir Andrew McFarlane, President of the Family Division 
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